
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Form 19 requirements Hurt 1-4 doc no 663401089
1 message

Spray - DNR, Karen <karen.spray@state.co.us> Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 8:50 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Amber,

Can you please upload this email to Inspection 663401089.  Thanks

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: jeff <wjholcomb@qwestoffice.net>
Date: Mon, Sep 9, 2013 at 12:01 PM
Subject: Form 19 requirements Hurt 1-4 doc no 663401089
To: karen.spray@state.co.us

Karen:
 
Thanks for taking the time to clarify rules for me on this issue.
As we discussed the released volume referenced by Steve Labowskie on the subject well was less than 5 bbls all
within a containment berm. Additionally, the water was removed by a vac truck, which also pulled the water tank.
Our estimate of the water volume contained with in the berm is less than one barrel on volumetrics, negating the
form 19 requirement as you noted.
Thanks for your help.
 
Jeff Holcomb
 

-- 

Karen L. Spray, PG
SW Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission   
P.O. Box 2651
Durango, CO 81302
970-259-1619 (o) - 970-903-1242 (c)
karen.spray@state.co.us
www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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